
 

 
 
 
 
February 8, 2023 
 
Dear friends, 
  

Our favorite local TV weatherman recently mentioned that January was the third warmest in 
Central PA recorded history. Not bad for only moving 200 miles south of Ithaca. In the past, 
January was a good time for us to travel to Uganda. Since we missed experiencing the relational 
warmth of our Ugandan friends last month, we take great joy in hearing about the HOT ministry 
start of our partners. 
   
The attached Update will fill you in on the events that kicked off our 2023 schedule and includes 
an immediate prayer request for Pastor Andrew. Also, plans are coming together for Dave’s 
March 1-16 trip to Uganda, so keep him in your prayers as he finalizes details.   
  
Thanks for your prayers, encouragement, and overall support. Please pray that the Lord’s presence 
and provision will be our steadfast anchor through the joys and challenges of a new year. That is 
our prayer for you as well! 
  
With grateful hearts, 
Dave and Joyce 
  
Partnerships for Training Pastors 
Mechanicsburg, PA 
  
If you no longer desire to receive updates from Partnerships for Training Pastors, please send your request 
to dave@partnershipsfortraining.org. 
  
 


